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DATE:  November 18, 2008
FROM:  Austin Henderson, Quality Network Planned Maintenance Co-Chair
SUBJECT:  Lance Little Reference Letter


To Whom It May Concern:
This is in response to a request for a letter of reference for Lance Little, who I have worked with for the past two years.  

Lance has been performing his duties as the Quality Network Planned Maintenance (QNPM) Co-chair for the past fifteen years.  During this period Lance had been the one common figure that has guided the QNPM Program through its many changes and improvements.   This program is a Corporate Mandated Program which involves three different phases or levels of requirements.  Throughout all phases of this program Lance has been instrumental in achieving all targets and goals, which allowed the plant to receive their phase awards.  By achieving these awards it has allowed the maintenance departments throughout the plant to improve their equipment’s reliability, maintainability, quality and throughput. 

Lance’s dedication and devotion to the QNPM program has been a great asset to the Wentzville Assembly Centers’ success in achieving multiple Best in Class JD Powers Awards for our product.  

As well as being an integral part of the Wentzville Team, Lance also took on additional duties working with the Global Maximo Common Process Team.  This team was organized to take all GM North American facilities and communize the computerized maintenance database system (Maximo).  Lance worked diligently with numerous other partners from other sites to communize the database to facilitate the upgrade of the system as well as allowing it to become a web-base system.   Because of Lance’s expertise in the Maximo system, Lance was asked to become a project lead in this venture and guide the team in the proper direction.  Through Lance’s expert guidance and the teams hard work, Lance was awarded the “Chairman’s Honor” Award, which is one of the most prestigious awards given out by the United Auto Workers Union and General Motors.  
In closing, as detailed in some of the above experiences, I can unreservedly state that Lance Little would be a valuable asset to any team or organization.  If you would like further elaboration, feel free to call me at (405) 274-9290.  

Sincerely,

Austin Henderson

QNPM Co-chair

General Motors Corp.
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